
 

 

 

Free Gardening Class on October 22nd 

Classes hosted by The Hanna and Herbert Bauer Memorial Community Garden 

  

“Cover Cropping for better Spring Soil” 

   
Wednesday, October 22nd, 2014 

5:15 – 6:15 pm 
 Discover what cover cropping is and what plants make the best cover crops 

 Understand how cover cropping can benefit your soil for Spring/Summer garden 

 Learn techniques and timing for Fall/Winter cover cropping and soil enrichment 

Class taught by David Linebarger, garden assistant and graduate of  

the UC Davis Sustainable Agriculture Program 

 

 

To RSVP:   Contact Robin Rocksvold at 530-666-8528 or at robin.rocksvold@yolocounty.org. Events are free to 

all who attend.  All events are at the Garden, which is located on the West side of the Bauer building at 137 N. 

Cottonwood Avenue, Woodland, CA. 

 

Plan ahead! 

Please wear clothes/shoes that you don’t mind getting dirty.  

Bring water and a notepad, if desired. No bathroom access for 

Saturday classes!                  


